

ĐỀ KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG KÌ 1

Năm học: 2021-2022

Môn: Tiếng Anh 8

I. Circle the best answer.

- Choose the word whose underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
A. musician B. cultural C. performance D. tradition
- Would you mind _____ the radio?
A. turn off B. turning off C. turns off D. turned off
- Nam plays the guitar _____ than Hung does.
A. more goodly B. more well C. better D. gooder
- In the UK, there are lots of customs for table manner. For example, we _____ use a knife and fork at dinner.
A. are having B. having to C. has to D. have to
- In 2010, Ha Noi _____ its 1000th anniversary.
A. celebrated B. commemorated C. worshipped D. remembered
- The US is a _____ country with over 80 ethnic groups
A. multi-cultural B. bi-lingual C. rich D. ethnic
- _____ spring comes, many Vietnamese villages prepare for a new festival season.
A. while B. when C. nevertheless D. however
- So many people nowadays are _____ computers and mobile phones. They use them a lot.
A. addicted to B. bored with C. worried about D. afraid of
- Both my brother and I help _____ our family's goats. We feed them on the pasture by the edge of the village.
A. herds B. to herd C. herding D. to herding
- I started living here _____ I was 6 years old.
A. since B. for C. when D. in

II. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct tense form

- The (nomad) _____ life is inconvenient. They lack many things.
- This is the second time she (visit) _____ Ha Long Bay.
- It's (healthy) _____ to eat too much sugar and fat.
- The pagoda (build) _____ by the local people many years ago.
- Dung adores (read) _____ comics in her leisure time.

PART C: READING

I. Read the passage. Circle A, B or C to answer each question or complete each sentence.

The meaning of Mid-Autumn Day is rather different to that in China, though the Vietnamese also celebrate it by eating mooncakes. In Viet Nam the Mid-Autumn Festival is the happiest day for children, during which parents buy their children various kinds of lanterns, cakes and snacks. There are also various activities held to celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival in Viet Nam. The main activities include worshipping the God of Earth, and carrying carp-shaped lanterns.

Usually a worshipping platform is set up in the yard during Mid-Autumn night, on which mooncakes, fruits, and snacks are laid. Later family members sit to gather to eat the food while appreciating the moon. It's also a tradition for the Vietnamese to light lanterns during the Mid-Autumn night. It is thought that if people walk at night with a carp lantern in hand, they will be safe from the carp spirit. Now, children hold various kinds of paper lanterns and play in the moonlight, while eating mooncakes during the evening of Mid-Autumn Day.

- What is Vietnamese Mid-Autumn festival different from that of China in?
A. time B. food C. meaning D. place
- Parents buy children all of these things EXCEPT _____.
A. mooncakes B. carps C. lanterns D. snacks
- What are the main activities in Vietnamese Mid-Autumn Festival?
A. worshipping the God of Earth
B. carrying carp-shaped lanterns
C. worshipping their ancestors
D. Both A and B
- Why do children carry a carp lantern?
A. To scare the carp spirit.
B. Because it is very beautiful.
C. To enjoy the moonlight better.
D. To make them feel stronger in darkness.
- The word "hold" can be replaced by _____.
A. buy B. carry C. light D. take

II. Read the passage and answer the following questions

Swedish teenagers enjoy listening to music and hanging out with friends, just like most children around the world. Everyone is encouraged to develop his or her own interests. Singing and playing a musical instrument are popular leisure activities. According to a government website, almost one in three Swedish children aged 13-15 play an instrument in their spare time. Doing sports is also encouraged. 68 per cent of 13- to 15-year-olds are members of a sports club. Football is the most popular sport among both girls and boys. Then comes horse riding for girls. Boys prefer football, swimming, and ice hockey.

*Questions:

- What do Swedish teenager fancy doing in their leisure time ?

- Do they do their leisure activities according to their parents' wishes ?

- What percentage of teenagers aged 13 to 15 are members of a sports club ?

- What do the Swedish girls like doing after football ?

- Is the sentence: "Only Swedish boys like playing football" True or False ?

PART D: WRITING

I. Rewrite the sentences so that it has the same meaning as the first one

- Minh enjoys listening to folk music.
→ Minh is _____
- I haven't visited my grandparents for two weeks.
→ The last time _____
- In the countryside, children play more freely than in the city.
→ In the city, children _____
- They intend to open a shopping mall in the neighborhood.
→ They are _____
- The boys load the rice onto buffalo-drawn carts.
→ The rice _____

----- The end -----